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With Spring around the corner...

...it is almost time to dust off the summer wardrobe, and look
forward to the long warm days ahead of us! Although I am sure
Mother Nature will still have a couple of surprises up her
sleeve, just like this weekend's storms!

So on with the News, and as usual, we start with this month's
Meet-the-Winemaker Dinner, which will feature Cathy
Marshall presenting her wonderful range of wines.

This takes place on Wednesday, 29th August,
usual time of 18.30 for 19.00.

Cathy has recently established her own winery in Elgin, though

Free Wine Tastings
Our upcoming Saturday
morning tastings:

Stellenzicht - 1/9
Darling Cellars - 8/9 
Hartenberg - 15/9 and
Beyerskloof - 22/9

These in-store tastings are
free, and are held between
11.00 - 14.00.

Booking not
necessary!

Opening Hours
Restaurant
Mon - Wed: 8.00 - 17.30
Thur - Fri: 8.00 - 22.00
Saturday: 9.00 - 22.00
Sunday: 9.00 - 15.30

Wineshop
Mon - Wed: 8.00 - 18.30
Thur - Fri: 8.00 - 20.00
Saturday: 9.00 - 17.00
Sunday: 9.00 - 16.00

Stay in touch
Follow us on facebook,
twitter or subscribe to our
newsfeed:

www.manuka.co.za
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she has used the fruit from that area for a number of years. The
wines to be tasted include Sauvignon Blanc, Merlot, SMG
(Shiraz, Mourvedre, Grenache) 2 Pinot Noirs and Myriad, the
fortified dessert wine. So a great range wines to taste and
purchase at our special discounted prices!

The cost remains at R160pp inclusive of starter, your choice of
fillet steak, fresh line-fish or a vegetarian option, and tea/coffee.

As usual, BOOKING is essential, together with your meal
choice please.

New Additions

New additions to the Wine Shop include Louis Nel's
Buckleberry Sauvignon Blanc 2012, First Sighting Shiraz Rosé
2012, Mystical Corner, a Bordeaux-style blend from Rainbow's
End; Noble Hill Cabernet Sauvignon (4*); and some of the
Bovlei Mad Hatters range of unusual varietals.

We recently added a new attraction at Manuka with the
opening of Gipetto's Toy Shop, which carries a wide range
of quality wooden toys, a definite must-visit for all our Mums!

Please don't hesitate to contact Jo-Anne Otto on 071 670
6588 for any further details you may require.

And Ladies, do pop in to see Erika and Jane at Revive for
your clothing needs!

Please be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter and our
website by clicking on the appropriate links in this Newsletter.

Until next month, 
Best regards,

Stephen, Alison, Morné and all of us at Manuka!
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